
Christmas Entertainment from all 
at Tanfield Lea Community Primary 

 
There have been many things different about our return to 
school this term. We’ve tried as much as possible to maintain many of our 
Tanfield traditions and I know the children have appreciated this. 
 
Christmas is a special time of year in school. Parents usually have the 
opportunity to come and see their children perform, be it a nativity, a 
Christmas performance or Carol Service. This year this is not possible but I 
think we are offering you the next best thing. 
 
We now have a dedicated YouTube channel – Tanfield Lea Primary – and we 
are going to use this to share the children’s performances, and in the case of 
the Upper School, their Carol Service. 
 
You’ll get the best seat in the house and, not only that, you’ll be able to 
share the performance with other family members. 
 
At 4 p.m., on four nights next week, we will release one of the performances. 
We’ll send you a link via email for this but will share on twitter too. 
We’ll also have the link to the YouTube channel on the new learning platform, 
eSchools, so you can go directly from there. 
The performance releases will be as follows: 

 
Monday 14th December  Early Years (Pre-School and Reception) 
 
Tuesday 15th December  Y1 – Our very own nativity 
 

Wednesday 16th December   Y2 – Lights, Camel, Action  
It’s Strictly the Nativity 

 
Thursday 17th December  Upper School Carol Service 

 
 
 
 

 
The performances always give a great start to our festive season. I hope that 
even though you can’t enjoy these as live performances this year, you can 
still enjoy what the children have done and they help you to start feeling 
festive. 
 
 

From all the staff and children at Tanfield Lea Community Primary School 
 


